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To all siblings. 

 

Four of us, Wim, Mihoko, Rita and I, visited the Japanese embassy in The Hague. 

 

(Photo, see attachment). 

 

In the embassy building we wrote condolences on behalf of three organizations [FFWPU, UPF and 

WFWP] and signed them in the register. 

 

We delivered flowers and also the two statement letters. 

 

We were able to personally greet and offer our condolences to the (Japanese) ambassador. 

 

It was a peaceful event. Unfortunately we were not allowed to take pictures in the building. 

 

That's why we took the photo at the entrance. Mihoko is the photographer, thanks! 

 

 

In the coming days and weeks we have been asked to be alert. 

 

If an official response from our side will be required, and/or if we are approached by the media, it is 

important that we let our response run through Wim. 

 

All over the world, especially in our country, we speak "in one voice." 

 

(Despite everything) have a nice week to everyone! 

 

Hans and Mieko Campman 

 

PS: There is one document (=photo) in the attachment. 

 


